
3-6 Father & Son Camp Campak 

33--66  FFaatthheerr  &&  SSoonn  CCaammpp  
Broken Bay Sport & Recreation Centre 

Ferry departs 6:30 pm Friday 21/09/2012 
Ferry returns 2pm Sunday afternoon 23/09/2012 

 
On behalf of the Wyvern House P&F Father & Son Camp Committee we thank you for registering for 
the 2012 Year 3-6 camp to be held at the Broken Bay Sport & Recreation Centre.  Just an "hour’s 
drive" and a 15-minute ferry ride away at the mouth of the Hawkesbury River it is the perfect place 
to enjoy the best of the “beach and bush” in one location. 
 
Join us for a weekend of non-stop action including canoeing, bushwalking, archery, fencing, rock 
climbing, abseiling, raft building, team challenges and a campfire cookout. Or just chill at the beach. 
The camp features a 400m long beach with enclosed canoeing area, tennis, beach volleyball and 
basketball courts, covered barbecue facilities and picnic areas, dining room with open fireplace, 
bushwalking trails with an abundance of native flora, and fauna, plus Aboriginal rock carvings. 
 
How to get there: All campers arrive by ferry which departs from Brooklyn at 6:30pm. 
If you can’t make the ferry, you will need to arrange for a Water Taxi. Contact us for details.  

 
■ Head north on the Newcastle Freeway (F3). 
■ As you cross the main bridge over the 
Hawkesbury River take the left hand exit to 
Mooney Mooney and Brooklyn. 
■ You will come to a roundabout behind the 
ambulance station. 
■ Go straight through the roundabout and head 
back to the old Pacific Highway. Turn right on the 
old Pacific Highway and cross back over the 
Hawkesbury River 
■ For Brooklyn take the second turn on the left 
and head all the way to the end of Brooklyn Road 
where you will see the wharf. 
■ Camp committee members will be on hand at 
the Brooklyn Public Wharf to assist you to unload 
your luggage and direct you to suitable parking. 
We suggest you car pool if possible.  
■ A cold buffet supper will be provided on your 
arrival at the camp on Friday. But there are 
excellent fish restaurant/cafes in Brooklyn if you 
want a hot meal and can get there early enough.    

 
On Saturday (before and after lunch) and on Sunday morning there will be organized activities. You 
can select activities online about two weeks before camp. On Saturday night there will be a 
Damper & Spud Camp Fire Cookout (weather permitting). There will also be the opportunity to just 
relax on the beach, kick a ball around or explore the bush land surrounding the camp with your son. 
 
 Please pay as soon as possible to secure your place:  $250 for fathers & $175 for each boy.  
 You MUST also complete and return a Medical/Consent Form for you and your boy/s. 
 If you have any special dietary requirements, allergies or medical conditions, please confirm 

these when you select your activities by email to father-soncamp@bigpond.com 
 
 

 

 
BROKEN 
BAY CAMP 

Online Payments: Pay by Visa or Mastercard using the College’s Online Payment System. 
Go to www.newingtoncollege.nsw.edu.au/payments 

Click on P & F STANMORE under the COMMUNITY heading 
Select the Wyvern 3-6 Camp from the EVENT list. 

Please list boy’s name & class in the participant field so we can match payment and registration. 


